

2021-320-RZ - 12209, 12219, 12231, 12241, 12251 222 Street & 22190 123rd Avenue, Maple Ridge

From Karen Church

Date Mon 4/14/2025 10:01 PM

To Clerk's Dept <clerks@mapleridge.ca>

[You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Don't click on links or open attachments you don't trust.

COURRIEL EXTERNE: Ne cliquez pas sur les liens et n'ouvrez pas les pièces jointes suspects.

To the Maple Ridge Council.

I support the development of the above properties by Ledingham McAllister Properties on 222st and 122 ave. Maple Ridge.

I believe the developer has addressed the concerns of school capacity, traffic and parking which indicates to me they are open to dealing with any issues that may arise to avoid future problems. Quality construction is an asset and should be encouraged in Maple Ridge. This company has a proven record of quality control and high workmanship which should not be understated.

And the development of this area will help the housing and rental problem that Maple Ridge is facing.

Thank you for your consideration. Karen Church

Sent from my iPhone